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CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

Kilkenny Alley Renewal Construction Schedule Update

The City of Edmonton has started construction on alley renewal in the Kilkenny
neighbourhood, however, this project requires a change in the construction schedule. We
apologize for this change which is necessary to ensure project completion in 2024.

Construction dates have changed for both the north and south areas of this project.
Construction on some of the south alleys will begin the week of July 31, 2023 (please refer
to the updated staging map). The contractor will deliver a bulletin to impacted residences
with the actual date of the specific alley closure 5 days prior to any closures. Construction
will begin on the west side of Kilkenny near 82 St. and proceed eastward. Construction in
the alleys north of 149 Ave. will be paused to allow for utility relocations, and work will
resume in 2024. Please note that several of the previously produced materials may contain
references to the outdated version of the construction timeline.

Construction work for alley renewal will include:
e Reconstructing your alley with a new base and hard surface
e Improving surface drainage, where possible
e Pruning trees/shrubs as necessary ahead of construction
e Replacing material between the alley and property line with the same material that
was removed during construction

In addition, new sidewalks are being constructed to improve connections to 66 Street, 82
Street and to bus stops.

Alley Renewal is funded by a city-wide Neighbourhood Renewal Tax Levy, which means no
additional cost for homeowners. In 2018, the City of Edmonton approved an Alley Renewal
program to address the poor condition of its nearly 1,200 kilometers of alleys. This
long-term plan will improve alleys city-wide over the next 25 years.

During this work, residents and businesses may experience increased noise levels and
traffic around the area. All construction will take place during the City of Edmonton
mandated hours of 7a.m. to 9 p.m. Once construction starts in your alley, it will not be
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accessible for about four weeks. During this time, parking and waste collection will move to
the front street.

PLEASE RESPECT ALL SIGNAGE AND OBEY STAFF DIRECTION IN THIS ACTIVE WORK
ZONE.

Learn more and sign up for updates at edmonton.ca/KilkennyAlleyRenewal.

THANK YOU

Matthew Mohr

Project Manager

City of Edmonton
matthew.mohr@edmonton.ca

L = ALLEYS
%Eﬂmu —— S N w—  CLOSURE
= Taniil i WORK STARTED IN 2023
T r'm'% [T {THT i WORK ADDED TO 2023
/ [T L1 Z |_ (I DEFERRED 2024 WORK
f 4 ! = REMAINING IN 2024
2
i |
g L— g ’_—J\—‘u.
[ ETE =
T J ﬂ
L3

— M AVE———

(T TTTTIIm
{_ b\ ¥




